
Special Meeting 

January 30, 2025 

The Maysville Board of Aldermen met in special session on Thursday, January 30, 2025 at 8:30 

am, 

Mayor Ronnie Pearl called the meeting to order with the following board members present: 

Larry Zieber, Amy Justus, Peggy Harwood and Clint Sollars. 

Also present was Pat Fisher Johnson. 

The board reviewed three plan options for the Highway 33 project because bids came in higher 

than projected. The city will have to contribute more money if they want to complete all of the 

project. 

After much discussion, the board chose to contribute an additional $3607.17. This will include 

the area by the school and replacing the tube under the highway but it wili not include more 

paving around the parking areas on the square. Alderman Justus made a motion to proceed so 

we don't have to close the highway down again and pay for all the cost and permits to close 

Highway 6. Seconded by Alderman Harwood. Motion carried. 

Also discussed was an outstanding bill from Allied for repairs on the basin motor. Board had put 

this bill on hold earlier to get a better understanding of why the bill was so high. After 

discussion with the vendor contractor, Alderman Sollars made a motion to go ahead and pay the 

invoice as presented. Seconded by Alderman Zieber. Motion carried. 

Board agreed to get the lift station pump on North Sloan Street fixed and fix the grinder pump 

for the lagoon. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:25 am. 
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